



Plaza Security On Duty!

The City of Sugar Hill has entered into a contract with Plaza Security LLC to provide extra patrols for the City. Their presence will be as a deterrent to potential crimes enacted in our City. The City has been tracking areas of various infractions that have occurred and we will share this data with Plaza, and Gwinnett County. We want to involve the citizens of Sugar Hill in the effort to have a safe environment. Plaza will be available to speak with Home Owners Associations, to introduce themselves, and discuss ways they may provide additional security. Call City Hall (770)-945-6716 to schedule a meeting. Plaza has been providing security for the Evermore CID and they come highly recommended.





Pictured: Lt. Dwayne Conkle in full dress uniform with a side arm and Tazer. Lt. Conkle is a POST certified officer. (R) Plaza patrol autos.

They have made several presentations to our Mayor and City Council as to how their personnel and vehicles are tracked in real time, and ways to highlight areas for enforcement. The City will still pursue a Marshall program that will have actual police arrest powers.

Business Spotlight: Peoples Bank & Trust

The City of Sugar Hill is pleased to welcome Peoples Bank & Trust to our community. They are located at 255 Peachtree Industrial Blvd. Peoples Bank was established in 1984 in Buford by several local businessmen. They now have four branches locally and one in Lawrenceville. "Community focus" is their slogan said V.P. Todd Adams. (pictured)





Construction Watch: New and Ongoing





Construction of Gary Pirkle Park is in full swing this fall. Pictured on the left is a rock crusher and conveyer loading rock onto dump trucks to be used on the new synthetic fields as base fill. On the right is the hill that was blasted that will become tennis courts, a putt-putt golf course with a clubhouse and tennis pro-shop.

Boy Scout Troup 608 placed American flags on the Town Green to honor Veterans Day. The Mayor and City Council commended them for their work and asked them to lead the Council in saluting the American Flag.





Kyle Hardaway and Brian Gyle co-presidents of North Gwinnett DECA made a presentation to Council to ask the Community for support for Toys for Tots.



News Bites:

- The community's blood supply is at it's lowest reserve this fall. Please consider giving blood "The Gift of Life", check our web site for more information on locations.
- Sugar Hill City Attorney Lee Thompson (pictured) has been elected to the Georgia State Legislature representing district 104.
- Please consider donating canned goods, non-perishable food items, and new unwrapped
 toys (all ages) during the holiday season for the North Georgia Co-Op. Collection bins
 will be located in the lobby at City Hall and at the Sugar Hill Community Center through
 December 19th. We will deliver the food items and toys in time for Christmas. The City
 and the Co-Op thank you in advance for your support during the holiday season.



Meeting Schedule 2008:

December—January

December 1 / January 5 7:00 PM, City Council Work Session - City Hall Annex

December 2 / January 6 4:00 PM, City Court Session, City Hall Annex December 8 / January 12 7:30 PM, City Council Meeting, City Hall Annex

December 15 / January 20 7:00 PM, Planning and Zoning Meeting, City Hall Annex

January 27 6:30 PM, Downtown Development Authority, City Hall Annex Everyone is invited to attend Sugar Hill's monthly Work Sessions and Council Meetings. All meetings for the City of Sugar Hill will be held in the City Hall Annex located at 4988 West Broad Street, next to City Hall.

DDA meetings are held at the City Hall Annex

Your comments, suggestions and support will help make your City a community you are proud to call home.

Videos of monthly City Council meetings are shown on Charter Cable, Channel 19, at 8:00 PM, every 3rd, 4th and 5th Monday of each month.